The Hurlbutt Scoop
Hurlbutt Elementary School PTO Newsletter
Thursday, August 30, 2012



IMPORTANT DATES
September 3rd – No School (Labor Day)
September 12th – PTO Membership Deadline
September 17th – No School (Rosh Hashanah)
September 26th – No School (Yom Kippur)

UPCOMING EVENTS
September 4th – 1st Grade BTSN
September 10th – 2nd Grade BTSN
September 10th – Gift Wrap Fundraiser Begins
September 12th – PTO General Meeting, 9:30am, South House Cafeteria
September 19th – Philanthropy Meeting
September 24th – Box Top Clipping Contest Deadline
October 3rd – School Photo Day
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The 2012-2013 PTO Membership Drive Is Open!
CLICK HERE TO JOIN & SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOLS TODAY! 
Registration remains open throughout the school year; however, the deadline to join and be included in the A-Z listing of our school directory is September 12th – this deadline is firm!


SCHOOL & PTO NEWS

A MESSAGE FROM SARA SPAUDLING &TAMMY ROBERTS, HURLBUTT PTO CO-PRESIDENTS
Welcome back!  The summer seemed to go by way too fast this year, but we are excited for the start of the new school year.  This year is bittersweet for me as my oldest child, Emma, heads up to WIS and I am remembering the amazing warmth and support that greeted her during her years at Hurlbutt.  I have been over at the school in the past few weeks and the staff has been very busy getting ready for the kids to come back.  Our children are truly blessed to have such caring, dedicated professionals at their school.  It will be fun to watch the themes of community and responsibility be built on with the new mascot, the honeybee.  Be sure to ask your children about the “honeycombs” their classes earn for targeted good behavior - each earned honeycomb goes onto a “hive” on a bulletin board by the front office until the hive is full and the whole school earns a treat.  I also can’t wait to see the classes get out into our new outdoor learning center!

I am always amazed at how generous our parents are with their time!  Our community truly enhances the great school system by volunteering to lend a hand.  I want to say a special thank you to Michele Bradley and all the parents who have kindly offered to ride the busses and make the first few rides feel so much more comfortable to our littlest students.  I also would like to thank Chris Reilly and our grade chairs along with all of the parents who volunteered to be room parents (we actually had way more volunteers than positions and I cannot say enough how much we appreciate it)!  On the 30th, Elizabeth Pocsik and Sara Godwin are organizing a luncheon to show our appreciation to the faculty and staff.  This year they are catering a Chinese food lunch which I am sure the faculty and staff will love!  If you would like to volunteer to help out or donate for the luncheon, you may do so on the website.  Thank you too to Kim Grogan and all the parents who have offered to help out with the first few kindergarten lunches (they are so cute and so confused).  If you haven’t already purchased one, be sure to get a school calendar - Sam Leuzzi and Melissa Chessman did an amazing job with it this year! Last, but certainly not least, we want to thank Jodi Sacchetta for her tireless efforts behind the scenes to keep all of the website and communication pieces flowing.  Keep clipping Boxtops and keep an eye out for more info about the contest.  We look forward to seeing you all at Back To School Nights!

Sara Spaulding & Tammy Roberts

PTO GENERAL MEETING
Mark your calendar and please join us for our first PTO General Meeting on Wednesday, September 12th, 9:30am, South House Cafeteria. 
A MESSAGE FROM KIM GROGAN, HURLBUTT PTO VICE PRESIDENT
A special thanks to everyone that volunteered to help out during the first week of lunch for the Kindergarteners. The cafeteria staff and the children really appreciate the extra hands with our newest students!SCHOOL PHOTO DAY
Welcome back to school!  Hurlbutt is pleased to announce that this year's school PHOTO DAY is Wednesday October 3rd!  This is the day where your child's individual and class picture will be taken by a professional photographer at the school.  Mark your calendars!  We are also looking for volunteers to help the kids look their best before the cameras that day, so if you are interested, please put your name on the sign-up sheet in your classroom on Back to School Night!
FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES
We need your help to raise additional funds for our kids.  What are these funds used for? They are used for super awesome Family Fun Nights, to purchase additional classroom and playground equipment, and to bring enrichment programs to our kids. See below the VERY EASY fundraising opportunities available:

Box Tops for Education
Stop-n-Shop A+ Rewards Program
Target’s Take Charge of Education

Please consider committing to one or two of these fundraisers. It is so easy and takes only a few clicks to make your daily purchases produce money for our school. Please click on links above to find out more. Last year our school earned over $4,000 from these easy fundraisers, so if everyone helps a little, the money can really add up. 


BOX TOP SUMMER CLIPPING CONTEST ENDS SEPT. 24!
        
CLIP Box Tops, COLLECT in plastic baggy, RETURN to teacher by September 24.  Last year HES raised $1500.  Let’s try to reach $2000 this year!  It is easy.  Our school earns 10cents per Box Top.  Wow! Contest winners even receive prizes.  Top Earning class earns an ice cream party (with healthy alternative), Top Earning Child wins a 30 min. private art, music or gym class with HES superstar teacher and Top Earning teacher wins a pedicure at a nail salon.  Click here to download the Box Top Collection Contest Sheet.   Hurry, there are only 4 weeks left!!!

2012-2013 WESTON WALL CALENDAR 
The 2012-13 Weston Wall Calendars are on sale now.  Click here to order and pay online, your order will be sent home in your student’s backpack (online orders must be paid for via Master Card or Visa).  If you prefer to pay by cash or check, Lang’s Pharmacy has a supply for sale. 

Wall Calendars will also be available for purchase at each BTSN.

WELCOME LETTER FROM JILL PATTERSON, CHARTWELLS SCHOOL DINING
Click here to read the welcome letter from and Nutrition News by Jill Patterson, Resident Dietitian, Chartwells School Dining Services.

LRC NEWS FROM SHARON RODKO, LIBRARIAN
SUMMER READING
Hope you and your child had a fun-filled, reading-filled summer. Here's some summer reading news
1. Please have your children bring the list of books they read (or had read to them) to their teacher by September 6th. 
2. Summer Readers will be recognized at our Hurlbutt Summer Reading Celebration. 
3. Everyone who turns in their summer reading list will be entered into a raffle for a special surprise! 
4. Anyone who read ten or more books this summer can receive a free ticket to the October 13th Sound Tigers Opening Night hockey game by filling out the order form. You can find the form here http://www.westonps.org/page.cfm?p=4524.  Additional tickets can be ordered at a discounted price. Order forms for the free ticket and any additional tickets are due to school by September 7th. Tickets will be mailed to your home.

LRC and the Computer Lab
There are new and exciting changes in the LRC and Computer Lab this year. Students will have a regularly scheduled time each week to return and borrow books. In addition, classroom teachers, Linda Lazar (our computer teacher) and myself will be collaborating to integrate information, technology and content area skills and standards. Classroom teachers will schedule time to co-teach with Linda and me in the lab, library and even the classrooms. This change, from a regularly scheduled library and computer lesson, will allow us the flexibility to teach information and technology skills within content area lessons rather than in isolation. Linda and I will be working with teachers throughout the year to plan these integrated lessons. 
 
LRC BOOKS
Students will have a regularly scheduled book exchange time each week. Your classroom teacher will let you know when it will be and when it will start. In the meantime, classes will visit the LRC to become familiar with our resources, checkout procedures, borrowing guidelines, and responsibilities and expectations. These initial visits will be tied to lessons in the classroom. Students will borrow books during these first lessons as well. Please visit the LRC website for borrowing guidelines http://www.westonps.org/page.cfm?p=497   
 
LRC VOLUNTEERS
Yes, there are changes this year to the LRC schedule, but we still need you! We are currently planning blocks of time throughout the week when classes will rotate through for a fifteen minute book exchange time. This time will be for book exchange only. Lessons and activities will be schedule at other times based on integration with classroom lessons. Once the book exchange schedule is set, we will reach out for volunteers.

 
SOCIAL MEDIA/FACEBOOK

Click here to find us on Facebook.  Like our page and get updated information in your Facebook newsfeed.


AROUND TOWN

WESTON YOUTH SERVICES PROGRAMS
WOW! Programs
Weston Youth Services is excited to announce its lineup of Fall WOW! After-School Programs for students in Grades K-2.  Parents can now view our website at www.westonyouthservices.org to check out our very exciting enrichment classes.  From art and science to yoga and karate, there’s sure to be something for everyone.  Registration for all programs begins on Tuesday, September 4th.  Classes begin the week of September 17th and run from 3:15-4:15 p.m., unless otherwise stated.

Parenting Workshops
We are so pleased to have Jacqueline Lapa Sussman join us this fall where she will be offering free interactive workshops designed for parents of students in Grades K-2.  

Topics include:
September 12th : Helping Your Young Child’s Mind Adjust to the Academic Pressures of School: Supporting Your Child’s Learning Esteem.
October 10th:  How To Help Your Child Socialize and Negotiate The World of Friends:  Strategies for Effective Parenting.

Programs will be held at the Weston Public Library Conference Room and run from 9:00-10:30 a.m.

For more information on these workshops as well as programs designed for older children, please visit our website at www.westonyouthservices.org. 

Any questions please contact Charlene Monn, Program Coordinator at cmonn@westonct.gov or call 203-222-2586.

WESTON PARKS & RECREATION
Click here for information on the Fall 2012 programs being offered; Sports & Fitness, Dancercise, Swimming & Diving and Adult Programs.

GIRLS SCOUTS
If your daughter is interested in Girl Scouts and becoming a Daisy or a Brownie or if you would like to lead a troop from Grades K-2 please contact Mary Fiore at jmfiore@aol.com. 

There will also be a Girl Scout event I adore the Smore for all Girl Scouts and Prospective New Scouts Please contact Mary Fiore if you are interested in coming or need more information on the event or joining scouts.

WESTON BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION GOLF OUTING
Click here to find more about the Weston Basketball Association Golf Outing

WESTON SWIMMING
[bookmark: _GoBack]Weston Swimming Registration is open for the 2012 Short Course Season, which runs from April 4th through July 19th.  We are a competitive swim team for kids ages 6-18.  Click here for more information.

WESTON LACROSSE
The Weston Youth Lacrosse Club will be offering fall clinic sessions run by the Weston HS varsity lacrosse coaches John Matthews and Megan Murphy. The boy's clinics will be offered to grades 1st -8th and girls to grades 2nd -8th.  For dates, times and registration info please visit www.westonlax.com. 

BENEFIT FOR WESTON SENIOR CENTER
Click here to find more about the First Annual Alden Sherman Classic Car Show
To Benefit Weston Senior Center

FREE SWAP & SHOP EXCHANGE PAGE
For Sale, For Free and Wanted Items for Sale.  Have something to sell or giveaway but can't deal with Craigs List or Ebay?  Click here to view, click here to advertise for free.

 
If you have something for The Scoop please email your submission (in Word format or PDF) to hesptoscoop@gmail.com.  Article will be printed as is-content - should be print ready.  Submissions should be relevant to Hurlbutt and the Town of Weston (i.e., town sports programs, Town of Weston sponsored community events or after-school sports programs for students taking place in the Town of Weston).  If there is any question regarding the relevance of a submission, final approval will be determined by The Hurlbutt Scoop editor and/or the Hurlbutt PTO President.  Submission deadline is Tuesday – The Hurlbutt Scoop publishes on Thursday!
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